



Participants with Intellectual Disability wanted for research



Do you use the internet?

We are doing research about internet use for adults with intellectual disabilities. We want to know about the good and bad parts of using the internet.

Can I take part in the research?

You can take part if:

- You are an adult with an intellectual disability.
- You use the internet.
- You live in England.



What will I be asked to do?

You will be asked to do a survey. That will take about 15 minutes. As a thank you for taking part, you can also enter a draw to win a £25 voucher.

If I want to take part, what should I do?



You can follow this link to do the survey online.

https://kentsspssr.eu.gualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV eVCFsvWiFNJmudE

Or you can scan this QR code to get to the link:



You can do it on a phone, laptop, or tablet if they can connect to the internet.

If you prefer, you can also ask us to post you a paper survey. Our contact details are below.

These are our contact details

Please phone us or email us if you have any
questions or if you want a paper survey.



You can phone us - 01227 824784



You can email us - saferonlinelives@kent.ac.uk



This is our website

https://research.kent.ac.uk/tizard/safer-online-lives